
May reminds us that lasting change comes from
working together, season after season.

As we step into May, it's a
perfect time to focus on
growth — for our community,
for our families, and for our
future.

Our District 4 office is here
for you. We’re building
new tools that will allow
you to share your input
online, making it easier for
every voice to be heard,
even if you can’t attend a
public meeting. We know
your time is valuable, and
your voice matters.

One of my top priorities has
always been making sure our
first responders have the tools
and support they need. I'm
thrilled to share that by the
end of this month, EIGHT new
ambulances will be added to
our streets. In an emergency,
every second matters, and thisTogether, we are building a

Email us at
district4@myescambia.com.

is a big step forward in
ensuring help arrives when it’s
needed most.

community we can all be
proud of — today and for
generations to come.

Beyond public safety, I am
working hard to make our
local government more
efficient, transparent, and
accessible. 

May 14th
5PM - 6PM
Regency

Park

June 3rd
5PM - 6 PM
Roger Scott

Park

July 7th
5PM - 6PM
Ferry Pass

Community
Center

Monthly
Newsletter

DISTRICT 4 

May 2025

Community
Conversations

ISSUE #5

Ashlee Hofberger

ESCAMBIA COUNTY


